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On Tuesday afternoon Deputy Mayor for Barnet Alison Cornelius . Representatives from 

Finchley Charities , Hearts Of Oak, Hadley Trust, & Jesus Hospital , along with parent  

sponsors Mr & Mrs Sadik , School Governors, Business sponsors Freshfields and  

The Director of Children’s services for Barnet , Chris Mundy. 

helped the students to officially open our work opportunity project in East End Road.  

Thank you to everyone for assisting with this amazing project. Please come and visit soon. 



  

 

 

The Down’s Syndrome Association is delighted to announce that it is expanding its 

DSActive football programme with the Tottenham Hotspur Foundation. They are     

hosting a weekly football programme which is available to anyone with Down’s syndrome 

aged 11+. The first session will take place on Wednesday 27th January between 5:00pm 

and 6:00pm at the address below: 

 

Barnet and Southgate College 

Southgate Campus 

High Street  

Southgate 

N14 6BS 

The programme is free of charge and open to a maximum of 20 participants.  

Please contact Peter Stone on Peter.Stone@tottenhamhotspur.com or 07787504237 if 

you would like to book a place or require more information. 

Oak Lodge students preparing products for The Lodge. 

Our first customer,  

The Director of  

Children’s services  

for Barnet , Chris Mundy 

mailto:Peter.Stone@tottenhamhotspur.com


  

 

Class 9 went to Tower Bridge  

The best part was  

Walking on the glass floor  

The engine room was 

so much fun! 

       

 

The Oak Lodge Gardening Options groups are in need of the following: 

 Washable gloves  

Aprons  

Tools – Dutch hoes /Plastic hand tools  

Spade  

Rubber toothed rake for leaves 

Leaf grabber  

Watering cans  

Garden pump sprayer  

If you are able to donate any of these items, please send them into school via 

the bus escorts who will hand them into the school office.  

 

Thank you! 



  

 

 

 

The parent consultation morning for the Barnet Autism Free School  

was well attended , with positive comments and feedback 

 during and after the meeting. 

It was announced that the name of the school will be 

The Windmill School 

If parents would like any further information please contact us at  

bafs@oaklodge.barnet.sch.uk 

The KS4 Geography option group took part in a ‘Rock the house’ workshop at The 

Natural History Museum!  We used a seismometer to record the impact of our 

jumps! We used custard powder to make magma. We saw some scary films of a  

tsunami! We learnt that dangerous things can happen at plate boundaries. 


